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Boni Lonnsburry
Live a Life You Love
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Dear Ms. L}nﬁ)urry,

Congratulations on the release of your inaugural book The Map: To Our Responsive Universe,
Where Dreams Really Come True! We are very excited for your new project, and we hope that it
inspires as many people as you have over the years. Through your tremendous success in
building a company from the ground up, you have been a role model to countless entrepreneurs
across our great state. Colorado has always prided itself in the strength its entrepreneurial spirit
and you have become one of the great champions of this tradition. Thank you for everything that
you have done to make our state so great. We are looking forward to workjrig with you in the
future to turn the dream of every Coloradoan into a reality.
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